May 20, 2020

The Musky Clubs Alliance of Wisconsin met with the Chamber on Saturday, May 30, 2020 to
discuss the ability to hold the 2020 National Championship Musky Open in a safe and
responsible manner.

With the health and wellbeing of our committee, sponsors, volunteers and tournament anglers
in mind, and to preserve the integrity of the tournament , there was a unanimous consensus of
the Executive Board of the Musky Clubs Alliance of Wisconsin to cancel the National
Championship Musky Open Tournament for 2020. It was a tough decision, but we believe this
is in the best interest of all involved.

This decision was difficult, but necessary, and we look forward to 2021 — a great 35
tournament.
Sincerely,

' Larry S;Zgoski

President, Musky Clubs Alliance of Wisconsin
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